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Public invited to review land management plan for Lee County’s Coastal Preserves 
 
Fort Myers, FL, Oct.13, 2016 — The land management plan for Coastal Preserves, a group of Lee 
County preserves from Interstate 75 to Cayo Costa, has been written to guide the management of these 
areas. This plan will be discussed at 5 p.m. Nov. 2 at Lakes Regional Library. 
 
The plan describes the preserves and limited work to be assessed in some areas. No changes to 
management or public use are planned. After public review, the plan will be placed on an agenda of the 
Lee Board of County Commissioners for approval. 
 
Written comments are encouraged and can be given at the meeting, which is located at 15290 Bass 
Road, Fort Myers; or comments can be mailed to caintb@leegov.com or to Lee County Parks & Recreation 
attn: Terry Cain, 50 Estero Blvd., Fort Myers Beach, FL 33931.  
 
The plan can be reviewed through Dec. 5 at Lakes Regional Library and Fort Myers Regional Library, 
2450 First St., Fort Myers. Ask for it at the resource desk. To find the plan online, log on to    
www.leegov.com/conservation2020 and look in the “News” section on the right side of the page. 
 
 
 

-30- 
 

mailto:bclayton@leegov.com
mailto:caintb@leegov.com
http://www.leegov.com/conservation2020

	FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

